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1800 G Street, N. W.
Room 1241
March 29, 1967

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I appreciated your recent call when you were in Washington. 1
am sorry that I was out of the city. I am under the impression
that Chris Aldrete is doing a tremendous job.

I wish that you and I could sit down and have a good relaxing
visit. I am going to drop you a line and see if I can come
down to Corpus Christi for a visit real soon. ‘I do not want
to make a speech ... I just want to have a pleasant chat.

While writing, may I ask if you are going to attend the Texas
Conference for the Mexican-American on April 13 in San
~ Antonio? Do you think this would be a good meeting for me
to attend?

Devoted regards,
Luther Holcomb

Dr. Hector Garcia
1350 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405




